

Calling for academically talented High School Seniors — last call for financial scholarships, available for college!
 Just as last year, several applications have been received already — and the deadline has been extended to Friday, November 30. Applications can be easily downloaded at http://www.aaul.org. For more information, contact Mercedes\_Feris@aaul.org or 478.7176, ext. 231.

Congratulations to the Austin Area Urban League's Board Officers for 2008:

◇ Board Chair: Ronnie Jones of Ronnie Jones Law
 ◇ Board Chair-elect: Dr. Dianne Mendoza of Capital Metro

♦ Past Chair: Larry Davis

Treasurer: Ricky Otey of Capital One

♦ Secretary: Herbert Martinez of Realty Executives, Inc.

♦ Vice Chair: Nan Richie of State Farm

Vice Chair: Dr. Gregory Vincent, J.D., of the University of Texas at Austin

Please welcome the newest members of the AAUL Board of Directors, elected at the Annual Business Meeting 11/1.
Their three-year term officially begins January 1, 2008: Darryl "Scotty" Holman of Bank of America; Anna Sanchez of Wells Fargo; and Dr. Marcel Thompson of the Austin Area Women's Center. We look forward to working with them.
Appropriately we've already met with Dr. Marcel Thompson, on 11/13 and Scotty Holman on 11/14, both of whom discussed powerful ideas to assist our agency. Thanks again to all Board Members for their hard work over the past year.

• The next issue of "This Week" will arrive after the Thanksgiving Holiday.